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OFFICER REPORT TO LOCAL COMMITTEE (SPELTHORNE) 
 

PETITION – BROADLANDS AVENUE, SHEPPERTON 
 

14 MARCH 2011 

 
 
 

KEY ISSUE: 
 
To advise the Committee that a petition has been received from Mr Mike 
Claydon, which is signed by 38 residents of Broadlands Avenue. 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The petition states: 
 
“We, the undersigned, request that the county council consider the 
implementation of some sort of controlled or restricted parking and any other 
traffic management scheme which will solve the congestion and parking issue 
in respect of residents and users of Broadlands Avenue. 
 
We ask that the council work jointly with residents to produce a plan of 
proposals for implementation, and that appropriate funding will be found”. 
 
 
 
OFFICER RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Local Committee (Spelthorne) is asked to note:  
 

(i) Receipt of the petition. 
 
(ii) That the Parking Strategy and Implementation Team (Parking 
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Team) will be reviewing Broadlands Avenue, Shepperton as part of 
this year’s Spelthorne Parking Review.  

 
(iii) That the results of the Spelthorne Parking Review will be presented 

to this committee in July 2011.  
 

 
 
Reported by:  Rikki Hill, Parking Projects Team Leader 
 
 
 
LEAD/CONTACT OFFICER:       Jack Roberts - Engineer  

 
TELEPHONE NUMBER: 0300 200 1003 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS: Petition containing the signatures of 38 

residents of Broadlands Avenue, Shepperton. 
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